Mrs. Cecil’s News and Notes
We have had a great start to the school year and we are learning so much every day!! Encourage your student to keep working hard and to come to school with a positive attitude every day!!

-We have begun switching into our flex groups for reading and math and the students are adjusting well to the routine. 

-Please remember to send a snack with your child, we do not provide those.

-Please check your child’s agenda every night for homework. Also, the agenda is expected to be signed every night. 

-Behavior charts are completed for the week on Friday and they are expected to be signed on Friday and retuned on Monday. 

-All homework is to be completed the day it is assigned and turned in the NEXT day, unless otherwise specified by the teacher. 

-Please remind your children that electronic devices are not to be brought to school and can be taken away by the teacher or principal if they are caught with them. 

-MAP testing will occur over the new two weeks school wide

From Mr. Asher:

Birthday/Special Event Food Items 

Treats such as cupcakes are permitted to celebrate a birthday or special event during recess or snack time in the regular school day schedule.  In consideration of food allergies and other medical concerns, any food items brought in must be store bought so that the ingredients are listed.  We also ask that you notify the teacher at least 2 days in advance so any necessary arrangements can be made.   

Important Dates

Monday, Sept. 7th No School (Labor Day)

Friday, Sept. 11th Grandparent Lunch 

Saturday, Sept. 19th Fall Carnival 11-2

Wednesday, Sept. 23rd Early Release, Students dismiss @ 12:45

Oct. 5-9 Fall Break

